http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=74915

Highway 136 work in Atchison County MO wraps up for winter
(KLZA)-- A resurfacing and shoulder improvement project on Atchison County,

Missouri, U.S. Route 136 is shutting down for the winter and will resume in early
2023.

The temporary traffic signals which have been guiding motorists through the
work zone have been removed.

A date for all work to resume in 2023, and the temporary traffic signals to be
re-installed, has not yet been determined.
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